
Oklahoma Medicaid Pharmacy Update 
Pharmacy Help Desk Telephone Number 405-271-6349 or 1-800-831-8921 

Email:  medicaidrx@ohca.state.ok.us  OHCA Website www.ohca.state.ok.us 
 
 
May 27, 2005 
 
Dear Pharmacy Provider, 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s Medicaid clients. 

 
The following quantity limits will go into effect on June 10, 2005. 

 
 Narcotic Products: 
 
  Kadian®   60 units for a 30 day supply 
  Avinza ®   30 units for a 30 day supply 
  Oxycontin®   60 units for a 30 day supply 
                (Oxycontin 80 mg – Excluded) 
 
  Palladone®   30 units for a 30 day supply 
  Combunox ®   28 units for a 30 day supply 
 
 IBS Products:  
 
  Zelnorm®   60 units for a 30 day supply 
  Lotronex®   60 units for a 30 day supply  
 
 

A complete list of Quantity Limits can be accessed at the following link: 
 

www.OHCA.state.ok.us/provider/pharmacy/billing/limits.htm 

NEW QUANTITY LIMITS  

Medicaid Pharmacy claims are being checked for a valid prescriber ID number 
and name match. If you would like to request a report of claims posting NCPDP 
response “56-non-matched Prescriber ID” please fax or e-mail the following 
information:  
 
⁮ Pharmacy Name_____________________________________________ 
 
⁮ Provider Number / Location Code_______________________________ 
 
⁮ Fax #______________________ E-mail: ________________________ 
 
E-mail to:  rxtraining@ohca.state.ok.us. Fax to:  405-530-7169 


